
Notice of Public Hearing 

December 14, 2018 

 

 

 

 Pursuant to Sections 11-13-508 and 509 of the Utah Code the Coalition presented a 

tentative budget to the Board in its November public meeting and called a public hearing and 

provides notice thereof for the next year’s budget.  

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Governing Board calls a public hearing for the purpose of 
inviting public comment on the proposed 2019 Budget and the economic impact the budget will have on 
the private sector.  The public hearing will be held on December 14, 2018, at 10:00 a.m., or as soon 
thereafter as feasible, at the regular meeting place of the Coalition at the Carbon County Commission 
Chambers located at 751 East 100 North, Price, Utah 84501.  The Governing Board directs the budget 
officer to cause notice of the public hearing to be published (1) one time in a newspaper of 
general circulation in one of its member counties at least seven days prior to the date of public 
hearing, and (2) on the Utah Public Notice Website at least seven days prior to the date of the 
public hearing.  The Coalition has no taxing powers and accordingly no tax increase is or can be 
made in connection with the 2019 budget. 

DATED: November 10, 2018. 

/s/     Doug Rasmussen                          
Coalition Finance Director / Treasurer  

 

 


